
It is the responsibility of each faculty member to meet university deadlines for their promotion 
and tenure and comprehensive reviews. It is also the responsibility of each faculty member to 
keep a copy of their review(s).  It is not the obligation of the administrative staff to keep or 
resend review copies to faculty.  


